Stamford Community Library Trustees Meeting Minutes 6/15/23
Call to order at 5:04 p.m.

Present: Caroline Burch, Danielle Smith, Linda Rodovick, Tyna Senecal

Absent: Rebecca Gamari

Minutes from 5/11/23 meeting were approved, as amended, adding attendees (Beckie, Caroline, Danielle, Linda). Motion by Burch, seconded by Rodovick.

Treasurer’s Report
Reviewed May statements. Senecal is keeping an eye on the Mullett Fund, which needs to be closed. The intention is to use it to underwrite the soon-to-be installed window seat. Senecal also suggested doing something in recognition of Katlyn’s graduation. No vote was taken or specific options outlined, but all agreed it would be a good thing to do.
Librarian’s Report (on file)

  ~ The $500 Winnie Belle grant check has already been received. Smith suggested using the funds to purchase early readers, early chapter books, graphic novels and, possibly, something for displaying them.

  ~ Senecal confirmed the summer reading program grant check has been received.

  ~ Smith suggested hiring Jen Ryan as a subcontractor to keep the library website updated, at $25/hour up to 24 hours, not to exceed a $600 cap. Senecal motioned, Burch seconded, motion passed.
  ~ Carl Newsome would like to start installing the recently arrived windows the week of June 19. Senecal made the motion, seconded by Burch, to close Tuesday and Thursday, June 20 and 22, and open Saturday, June 24. Motion passed.

Summer Program

  ~ Smith has 4-5 programs in mind and will outline them within the week. Ideas include a family Minute to Win It event and the always popular reptile program (possibly dovetailing with the start of school).
  ~ Programs would likely be on Thursdays, with family-oriented programs starting at 5 or 5:30 and kid-oriented programs starting at 2:00.

  ~ Senecal indicated that Katlyn and Lauren McAllister might be available for support.

  ~ Smith mentioned there is an online platform/app called Beanstack as a way to track reading progress. She said there could also be a visible exhibit of tracking reading progress in the library. 

Employee Policy Updates

Employee Information section:

  Rodovick had previously sent out this updated policy for trustee review. There were a number of amendments that needed to be made and so a vote on the final draft will be moved to the next meeting.
Library Assistant:
  Rodovick’s proposed Job Title descriptions was approved as amended, removing the duplicate “shelf reading” and the word “library” before tasks in the last line. Burch motioned, Senecal seconded. Motion passed.
Programming

Burch mentioned that she would have more information on a September program by Katherine Heiligman at the next meeting.

Library Use

There was discussion about use of library space for meetings or events by outside groups. No conclusions were drawn. Discussion will continue at next meeting.

The next meeting will be Thursday, Aug. 10, at 5:30 p.m.

Rodovick motioned to adjourn, Burch seconded. Motion carried and meeting adjourned at 6 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,



Caroline Burch (substituting for Gamari)
